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Circular 082-2022 

 

                                                     29 September 2022 

 

   Dear Residents, 

 

Pool Maintenance Update: 

We have filled the pool and it is now available for use, please bear in mind that if we have 
loadshedding, this will affect the water temperature as the heat pumps are not running on the 
generator power. 
 
We have not as yet found where the leak is in the pool, we have pool experts investigating and 
we await their feed-back. 
 
We will keep you informed. 
 
Thank you, patience.  

Regards 

 
Roy Martin 

Assistant Village Manager 


